
Girling Angling Society 
 
Summary of the Committee Meeting held 4/1/2020. 
Held at the Sheldon Ivy Leaf Club. – DM, FB, PF, BB.    Apologies HP. 
 
 
Sale of Rights to Fladbury island. 
The Sale is completed, profit is in the bank and we hold a Land Registry “Title Plan” proving Legal ownership 
and legal access, we also now own the pegs in the Lock Stream. DM and FB are named as Trustees.  
We plan to present to the AGM the Solicitors (1)Closing Letter and (2)Costs and GirlingAS produced documents 
(3)Legal Process, (4)The Outcome and (5)Costs breakdown.   
 
Membership 
2020 – Welcome new members Jan Potter and Craig Cope, possibly two more. 
  
2020 Fladbury Club Match Bookings  
E57 Sunday bookings 9th February and 23rd August. See the website Calendar.  
 
2020 Venue list  
The 8th Aggregate is shown as a Fladbury match but the Secretary will try in the new year to get Twyning. 
Pegging out as usual will be decided at the AGM 
 
Fladbury Maintenance;- 
On a positive note, the pegs survived months of successive flooding but at the moment the pegs are all silted 
and we plan to tidy the pegs up before the AGM.  
 
Eight “Lock Stream” Pegs 
We have finished seven of the eight pegs in the lock stream. Pegs 30 was damaged by the floods. All of these 
installations will be checked out and re-worked as necessary. 
 
New Canal Series March to May in 2020. 
You are all aware by now of the new match series during March to May, you will need a BAA card and a £2 peg 
fee will be applicable.   
 
2019 Balance Sheet 
The Treasurer warned that we again made a loss in 2019. Funds for Fladbury materials and tools were again 
required, the website costs increased and we sponsored the Cutters Cup, Associate membership was down. 
The Treasurer commented that this year will be the last to be affected adversely by Fladbury maintenance 
costs and the loss in 2019 will be offset by the sale of rights expected to be concluded before the next AGM. 
Measures agreed to halt the annual loss were to investigate cheaper insurance and internet supply. We also 
considered reducing prize money and increasing the Subscriptions but deciding against in 2020.  
 

BAA Card Check first BAA match of 2020 
We will hold a card check at Pershore LB on the 8th February 2020.  
Note that this match is the Left Bank that’s Timber Lane sign posted Wick and left into Yock Lane and through 
the locked gate, then left towards the river. 
 
Secretary’s Assistants.  
With the Secretary aging and now 30 matches in a season we have appointed Peter Fawke to deputise on Pools 
and Brian Barton to deputise on Rivers both seen as a contingency measure.  
 
2020 AGM;-  
Scheduled for 22/1/2020 at the Ivy Leaf Club, 8.00pm start. 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee of 2020 


